
INTEGRATED 
SERVICES 
PROJECT

Specialist social security lawyers and financial 

counsellors working together to improve client 

outcomes



The Integrated Services Project is a partnership between Social Security Rights Victoria and Financial Counselling 

Victoria and is funded by the Department of Justice and Community Safety Integrated Services Fund, with funding 

administered by the Federation of Community Legal Centres.

Admin enquiries: 

03 9481 0299
info@ssrv.org.au www.ssrv.org.au 

Worker Help Line

Financial counsellors can contact 

us for specialist secondary 

consultations on the SSRV Worker 

Help Line.

03 9481 0655

General Advice Line

Financial counsellors can refer 

clients for legal advice on the SSRV 

General Advice Line.

03 9481 0355

The Integrated Services Project 

staff work with the financial 

counselling sector through:

	◼ secondary consultations  

through the Worker Help Line

	◼ client referrals

	◼ partnering to assist clients 

facing Centrelink matters

	◼ training and professional 

development

	◼ collaborating on systemic 

issues


